
 

 

 

At a legal meeting of the qualified voters of the Town of Sudbury,  

 

held May 7, 2014 the following business was transacted under  

 

Article 32 – COMMUNITY PRESERVATION FUND – BRUCE 

FREEMAN RAIL TRAIL DESIGN 

 

 
MODERATOR DECLARED VOTED BY WELL MORE THAN A MAJORITY: 

 

To appropriate the sum of $150,000 of Community Preservation Act funds 

from FY15 Revenue, as recommended by the Community Preservation 

Committee, for the purpose of preparing the 25% design plan for the full 4.4 

mile Bruce Freeman Rail Trail in Sudbury to MA DOT standards, and to 

redirect remaining funds in the amount of $27,684.65 from Article 24 of the 

2007 Annual Town Meeting (BFRT Base Map) and $24,807.50 from Article 27 

of the 2009 Annual Town Meeting (BFRT Concept Plan) to be used for this 

purpose. All appropriations will be allocated to the Recreation category.  

 

 
A true copy, Attest: 

 
Rosemary B. Harvell 

Town Clerk  


